
 

 

 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO:  BROWN BAG MEMBERS 
 
FROM: NICOLE CRUTCHFIELD, PLANNING ADMINISTRATOR 
 
DATE: FEBRUARY 15, 2018 
 
RE:  BROWN BAG LUNCHEON MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 
The February 21, 2018 Brown Bag Luncheon meeting has been cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held March 21, 2018 at 11:30 a.m. in the 
City Commission Room.    
 

  


